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OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20301 . 

I AUG 1980 

PUBLIC AFFAIRS Ref: 80-DFOI-736 

  

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route 12 

Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in further response to your May 21, 1977, Freedom of Information 
request submitted to the Naval Intelligence Agency for documents on the 

J. F. Kennedy assassination. 

As indicated in our July 29, 1980, letter, the Department of the Army has 

completed its review of the remaining document and has no objections to 

its release. The document is enclosed for your use and completes our 
action on this case. 

Sincerely, 

OK Me 
fe ANC ies “W. Hinkle | 

Director, Freedom of Info ion 

and Security Review 

Enclosure 

Agent Report, Subject: Alleged Attempt to Sell 

Unmarked Weapons, Agency G. C. Duckworth, dtd 

Oct 20, 1967


